
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

The Gonzaga Law Review is seeking articles for the second issue of Volume 53 to be published 
during the academic year, 2017-2018. Articles may have an academic or practical focus and should 
address topics related to the legal field. 

 
Below are some general notes that apply to every submission: 
 

• Gonzaga Law Review encourages the submission of unsolicited manuscripts. 

• We regret that manuscripts cannot be returned. 

• Gonzaga Law Review reserves the right to determine the final form in which the 
articles will be published. 

• It is the policy of the Gonzaga Law Review to support and further the use of gender- 
neutral language. 

 
Please see our submission guidelines, for our new policies regarding article submissions. 
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E-mail this completed form and the article you intend to submit to gulr@gonzaga.edu. 
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